
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—12th July 2024 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have been busy 

learning about  tally charts and tables 

this week. They did a survey on their 

friends and used this information to col-

late a tally chart which they really en-

joyed. In English, the children have been 

looking at a poem all about the size of an 

ant.  

Next week ,  it will be the children’s last 

full week in Year 2. They are going to be 

looking at pictograms in maths and we 

are going to be looking at Northern Ire-

land in geography. The children are going 

to enjoy making buildings using junk 

modelling and in computing we are going 

to be continuing to use Scratch on the 

ipads.  We are also going to be doing 

some transition work for the move to Year 

3.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Summer 2 Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

When logging into Numbots,  you need to 

log in as school not parent, it is quite con-

fusing on the website. Then your child’s 

log in should work.  

 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Emi 

2Franklin: Tavia 

2Newton: Aliza  


